My name is Rick Rayburn, and this is my written testimony in support of Bill HF816.

I am in support of this bill because everyone who qualifies for Medical Assistance should be able to CHOOSE between healthcare directly from the providers for their care, or care under a Managed Care Organization(MCO).
Years ago after being diverted through MnSure to the Medical Assistance program and placed under the care of an MCO, we had some of the worst healthcare experiences of our life. If we had known the outcome of being placed under a Managed Care organization, we would have forsaken Medical Assistance entirely and gone to the open market for our insurance!
The right to choose your health insurance provider is just that, a Right!

Sincerely, 
Rick and Rose Rayburn,
Finlayson, Minnesota.
